
Discontinuation of Latin Minor (SED 598MIN) 
 
The School of Education requests discontinuation of the Latin minor in secondary education 
(SED 598MIN).  The SED Latin minor has not been active for many years, although it has 
remained on the books.  Students interested in becoming a Latin teacher would have been 
directed to enroll in the SED Latin major.  We request discontinuation of the minor in order to 
make record conform to fact.  There are no students currently enrolled in the minor, so no 
teach out plan is needed.    
 



mharris
Highlight


	Discontinuation of Latin Minor
	Latin_minor



